
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a brilliant start to the year it has been 
in Mars and Saturn.  The children have been 
quick to settle and  focus on their learning.  
Well done, everyone! 
 
Our topic this term is ‘Tudor Tales’ which is a 
cross-curricular history topic.  During the 
topic, we will find out about the Tudor   
monarchs, with a focus on Henry VIII and 
what life was like in Tudor times.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Throughout the term, our writing will be 
based on what we learn about the Tudors.  
We will also study Macbeth, the           
Shakespearean play.    
 
 
 
 

Home Learning in Year 5 

Spending a little time each day supporting 
your child with home learning can really 
make a difference as well as making sure 
they build on the learning they have done 
in school each day.   

During the Autumn Term, weekly         
home learning will include spellings,    
reading for between 10—15 minutes each 
night as well as completing a Mathletics 
challenge which we will set. 

In addition to this, throughout the term, 
we will ask children to get creative and 
complete pieces of topic-based home 
learning.   

PE  - Monday and Tuesday 

Please remind your child to have their PE kit with them. 

Art– Tuesday 

Please remind your child to have their old shirt with them. 

Home learning will be set on a Friday. A paper copy will be 

sent home and home learning can also be found on Teams. 

Our class reading book this half term 

is Spy Master by Jan       

Burchett. We will be         

developing our skills in    

inference, prediction,              

and summarising and      

unpicking the author’s use 

of language. 


